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Dear Parent / Carer, 
 
Do you run your own business or work for an employer who would appreciate value for money advertising? If 
so, The Friends of The County High School Leftwich would like to offer you the opportunity to sponsor our 
hugely popular Music Concert and to appear in our programme.  
 
This is a wonderful event, attended by over 100 talented student musicians and up to 400 parents, carers and 
relatives. The Christmas Concert takes place on Friday 15th December and is a key part of how our community 
celebrates Christmas and supports students to achieve excellence.  
 
The Friends of The County High School Leftwich are a volunteer group of staff and parents/carers who are 
dedicated to raising additional funds to further support the students of The County High School Leftwich. We 
would welcome any support that your business might be able to provide both with the musical life of school 
and with other areas that you may wish to discuss. 
 
If you are interested in supporting this concert or would like to discuss other ways you might support the 
students of this school, please email me at admin@leftwichhigh.com and I will get in touch.  
 
Thank you for your time in considering this request. We very much look forward to hearing from you. 
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
 
S Turner 
Chair of Friends of CHSL 
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